®
SAROVA PANAFRIC

NAIROBI

24th October, 2022

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

RE: SAMSON ONTITA

This is to confirm that the above named person was employed on and off on
casual basis at Sarova Panafric Hotel between June 2022 and October 2022.

During this period, Samson proved to be a team player, hardworking,
determined, and demonstrated a strong working culture.

Any assistance accorded to him will be highly appreciated. Please feel free to
contact the undersigned should you require any other details other than what
has been captured in this recommendation.

Yours faithfully,
For: Sarova Panafric Hotel
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